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30 March 2021

Alliance for Finance Update

Completed Elections for the Executive Committee
 
A full list of the Executive Committee members is on the Alliance for Finance website www.alliance4finance.org.  In brief, everyone was re-elected unchallenged to their previous roles and we have confirmed two additions.  I am pleased to welcome Kevin Watts as the new Secretary, you can expect to receive communications from Kevin on behalf of the Executive.  (Contact details - email – secretary @alliance4finance.org, Mobile 07720069383).  Kevin is looking forward to getting to know you all.  

I am also pleased that Frank Needham is remaining as a honorary member of the Executive Committee, (this a non-voting role, which allows the Executive to make use of his considerable experience).  We have also added a further honorary member, again with considerable experience in the Finance Sector, Caroline Taylor, National Secretary, Community Union.

Growing stronger

Another bit of good news is that Tim Rose, General Secretary for the Nationwide Group Staff Union, has joined the Alliance for Finance membership.  

We estimate that the Alliance now covers more than 120,000 workers across the UK.

Things to expect

I’ll be issuing a short Newsletter in the coming weeks and this will confirm our plans for our next Teams (software) round table, we are aiming for early May, centred around the employment law updates in April  We’ll then have a programme of seminars and other round table events for the year.  Please can you promote these with your representatives and members.  Events are free. 

Annual Membership Fee

Last year, due to the pandemic, the Executive of the Alliance for Finance decided to suspend membership fees for a period of six months and to assess the situation in the New Year.  At its March Executive meeting it was decided to:

1. Reinstate membership fees with effect from 1 April 2021
2. Freeze subscription levels at the same tariffs as for 2019
3. Issue members invoices for the fee due for the coming twelve months period, (April to March).  Invoices will be issued in the coming weeks.

More detail
The Executives decision to suspend fees from September 2020 reflected both the pressure on Unions, Staff Associations, employees and Companies across the UK and the importance of workers health, safety and wellbeing whilst the pandemic was raging.  We knew we would struggle to maintain a high level of activity in terms of seminars, round tables and member engagement, the visible aspects of our work.  We want to reassure you that we have continued to input across the Finance Sector, share best practice we experienced across members and to use our influence to lobby at employer, union and National level.

Thank you for your support of the Alliance for Finance.  Be safe as we continue through these unusual times and I look forward to a time when we can meet and talk face to face.

Kind Regards

Nick Caton
Chair
Alliance for Finance
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